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April 8, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 
This message is part of our daily communication we will deliver each afternoon. Please continue to check your 
email inbox for messages from TCUSD at least once a day. As a reminder, any question or concern can be 
addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Grab-N-Go Lunches – New Schedule & Procedure 
Our lunch service has resumed this week with a new schedule: 11am to 1pm, Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. We will serve two lunches per child on each day for Monday and Wednesday and one lunch on Friday. 
Lunches will be served as Grab & Go lunch for all TCUSD students in the TCHS Student Parking Lot on 
Temple City Blvd. Please drive through and remain in your car. Any students who need to walk to the 
lunch service will be given special directions for picking up lunch. Please follow these directions when you 
arrive in the lot so that we avoid a large crowd. We understand that with our new block schedule for grades 7-
12 it might be difficult for students to be in the car with parents. If a parent can show the student’s school ID 
card, we will serve the lunch to the adult on behalf of the student.  
 

Online Reading Book Access 
We are happy to offer our students access to the myON digital library (username = myon, password = read). A 
parent resource guide for this digital library can be found by clicking this link.   
 

Updates for Next Year – (Grades 7 – 12) 
Next week, you will start to receive information about courses for next year. Below, please review a summary 
of information for what is upcoming:  
 

• Oak Avenue Intermediate: April 13th – May 1st a link for Elective Course requests will be sent 
out via email and posted on the school’s website. The deadline is May 1, 2020. A date and format 
for the Algebra Placement Exam will be announced in coming weeks. The exam will not be given 
before June 1st.  

• Temple City High School: Next year’s course schedules will be visible to parents and students on 
Aeries beginning April 13th. A letter will be emailed out to all students and parents regarding how 
to make changes to your schedule. A link will be given for entering your requests. The deadline to 
make changes is April 27, 2020.  

 
Please continue to use TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net for any questions or concerns you have. We will continue 
to support our students and their families as our Distance Learning process evolves. Our TCUSD team wishes 
all of our students and families peace and wellness during this extremely challenging time.  

 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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